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Business Continuity Plan (“BCP”) 
 

Bionic Capital LLC has developed a Business Continuity Plan regarding how we will respond to 

events that significantly disrupt our business. 

 

Contacting Us – If after a significant business disruption you cannot contact us at 321-574-

8052, you should call Dean Erickson at 310-592-0540 or go to our website at 

www.bioniccapital.com. If you cannot reach us through either of those means, please contact 

your account’s third-party custodian for instructions on how it may provide prompt access to 

funds and securities, enter orders and process other trade-related, cash, and security transfer 

transactions for you. 

 

Our Business Continuity Plan – We plan to quickly recover and resume business operations 

after any significant business disruption and respond by safeguarding our employees and 

property, making a financial and operational assessment, protecting the firm’s books and records, 

and transacting customer business. 

 

Your chosen custodian will have its own BCP and you should read it carefully. Be aware that 

during an emergency situation, requests for funds and securities could be delayed. 

 

Varying Disruptions – Significant business disruptions can vary in scope. If the significant 

business disruption is so severe that it prevents us from remaining in business, customers will 

have access to their funds and securities through their chosen custodian. 

 

For more information – If you have questions about our business continuity planning, contact 

us at 321-574-8052 or contact your investment advisor representative. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bionic Capital LLC Business Continuity Plan: Last updated April 2020 

 
© Bionic Capital LLC. All Rights Reserved. 

http://www.bioniccapital.com/

